
 Dear Sir or Madam 

Leveson suspected the press would refuse to establish a system of independent self-regulation that 

met his criteria. Since that is what is happening,  the Government must not block the law passed by 

Parliament in 2013 that would guarantee access to justice for victims of libel and press intrusion. It 

was designed by Leveson to encourage the big newspapers to join a properly recognised self-

regulator.   

  

The Press Recognition Panel (PRP) must surely conclude that most significant publishers remain 

outside a  recognised system and must therefore conclude that the big newspapers have rejected 

and sought to undermine a Leveson compliant system. 

Yours faithfully 

Andy Wilson 

 

 

 

 


